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We have reviewed the plans and have a couple of comments.

First, | was surprised to see that the architects' drawings (Fig 17 in the Design and Access Statement) did not
show the existing extension to the rear of our property. This is on the right-hand side, when viewed from the
rear, and extends approx. 3.9 metres behind the main body of the house. The wall facing up the garden
(towards no 56) is almost all glass, and our view is therefore towards the planned extension at no. 56. |
wonder why the architects didn'tinclude it in their drawings, as they did for the existing extension at no. 58
(see Fig 16 in the same document).

Secondly, as far as | can see, the drawings do not include any measurements or angles to allow a full
judgement on how far the planned extension overlooks our garden. However, it is clear from sections 4.5 and
4.6 of the same document that the large glass doors will be angled towards us.

Given that the documents as submitted do not represent the current state of affairs (our existing extension) or
pravide enough information for an informed opinion (on the angle of the planned extensicn at no 56), | wish to
register my concerns, which | hope the relevant planning officers will take into account.

If you need further information on -existing extension at no-we will be very happy to supply it. (ENDS)
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